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Meeting Minutes
November 20, 2019

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP met for its November 2019 meeting on November 20, 2019
at the JEA Mandarin Waste Water Processing Facility. Lunch was served at 11:50 during
networking time and Bob Dooley, President called the meeting to order at 12:00 noon with 14
members and 2 JEA guests present. Bob welcomed everyone to the meeting, had all present
introduce themselves.

Bob asked the attendees to review and approve the October Meeting Minutes that had been
distributed to the members. Bob asked for a motion to dispense with the reading of and to
approve the minutes. Dan Hempsall motioned to dispense with the reading of and approve the
minutes, Paul Thomas second. Bob called for a vote and the minutes were approved.

Ravyn Tyler, gave the Treasurer Report, the North Florida Chapter as of October 31, 2019 has
balance: $6,300.00 in the bank account, checks and cash on hand: $120.00

Bob gave the Membership Report. The North Florida Chapter has 204 Members. There are 12
members in grace status.

Bob called for any old business —
1. No old business
Bob presented and called for any new business —

1. Paul Thomas made a motion to give $1,500 to the ASSP Scholarship Fund. Dan
Hempsall gave second to the motion.

2. JEA staff gave a pre-tour safety briefing while members were eating lunch.

Paul Thomas said a few words about the safety program at the facility.

4.  As lunch was delivered late, the JEA Facility tour began at 12:20. The tour lasted
approximately 40 minutes.
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After the completion of the JEA tour, the meeting was adjourned at 1:00 PM.

C-Steven Wilson, Secretary

North Florida ASSE Chapter



